
 
 

 

 

 

Public Comment Protocol   
 

In order to keep our meeting as efficient and orderly as possible, we ask 

that people wishing to make public comment keep the following in mind and 

kindly ask that you adhere to the procedures below:   

 

1. If you would like to make a public comment, PLEASE SIGN IN to the 

Public Comment Sign-In Sheet to help us keep order and a record of 

those who wish to comment.  It is located with the Town 

Administrator.  If you need assistance, please raise your hand. 

 

2. The Public Sign-In Sheet will be available until the close of the Public 

Comment portion of the meeting.  If a follow up question is thought of, 

please don’t hesitate to put your name back on the list. 

 

3. Please make every effort to avoid duplicate comments and/or 

questions in order to keep our meeting as efficient and as effective as 

possible. 

 

4. Commenters, please limit your comments to a period of 2 minutes or 

less.  

 

5. Responses should be limited to 2 minutes or less. 

 

6. Please address questions to the Chair of the Planning Board who will 

ask the appropriate party to respond. 

 

7. Please be respectful.  Please keep in mind that our board members 

are volunteers!  We are all part of the Kensington community!   

 


